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Outgoing President 

Well, another year on the calendar has 

come and gone nearly and so it is with 

another year passing for the RMVTA.  I 

have heard it said that life ñis like a roll 

of toilet paperò, òthe closer it gets to the 

end the faster it goes.ò  I know that I 

can look at my life and look back and 

say ñI thought it would take longer to 

get to this age.ò  But, I can also be 

pretty thankful that I am in relatively 

good health. 

With regards to the RMVTA, as I look 

at this past year, I am pleased, generally 

speaking.  We had about as good of 

participation as we could have expected 

with the current membership that we 

have.  I know that we all have things 

that pull us in all different directions.  

Some of those things are family and 

they are things that we should always 

determine priority one in our busy lives. 

The weather seemed once again this 

year to have an adverse impact on some 

of the rides.  I always say that ñwe do 

this for fun and not because we HAVE 

to.ò  Safety should always be paramount 

in this sport.  If the weather turns 

inclement to the end that safety in in 

jeopardy, good judgement should be 

exercised to postpone or cancel a ride.  

That being said, it is also my belief that 

we should ride in the elements from 

time to time so that if we get caught out 

and about and have to get home we can 

do so. 

I have been very proud to serve your 

group in the capacity of President for 

this past year and for several years 

prior.   I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank the other leaders 

that were a part of the leadership team 

in 2015.  Bernie Spivak as our Vice 

President, Steve Benko as our Secretary 

and all the help that he provided to get 

the News Letters assembled and 

published, and Brian Boberick for 

holding the purse strings as our 

Treasurer.  Of course there are others
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Next Meeting: Thurs., December 10, 2015  
7:00 p.m. Fay Myers Motorcycle World  

9700 E. Arapahoe Road.  
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Merry Christmas!!!  
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